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Sarah Thorne
38 Perkins Rd.
Gilmanton, NH

December 2, 2020

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Howland,

Re: Docket No. DE 20-092
Electric and Gas Utilities
2021-2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan

I am writing to urge the PUC to uphold the Energy Efficiency Plan as drafted. It is vital that the
state make progress in replacing inefficient buildings and technologies with renewable energy
and tight, healthy, comfortable buildings. These advances are especially important for our low
and moderate income residents.

As you know, NH lags far behind other New England states in energy efficiency and renewable
energy and is shipping millions of our energy dollars out of state instead of creating jobs and
healthy buildings right here. We cannot keep putting this off! Our utilities recognize that this is
a good investment for the state and will keep energy prices lower in the long run.

Thank you,
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Sarah Thorne


